
Unione Sindacale di Base

Congratulazioni!

Congratulations 2nd Prize European Region

Bologna, 23/06/2015

Il nostro giovane compagno bolognese ha ottenuto il secondo posto europeo nella

competizione mondiale per il poster del wftu per la ricorrenza del 70'  anniversario dalla

fondazione della Federazione Sindacale Mondiale. In allegato la lettera di congratulazione

del segretario generale mondiale.

   

 Athens, Greece – 23 June 2015

 To: Riccardo Rinaldi

 Subject: WFTU Poster Competition

 On behalf of the WFTU Secretariat and the 90 million workers in 126 countries represented
by our international, class-oriented and militant Organization, I extend to you Congratulations
for winning the 2nd  Prize of European Region at the Poster Competition in honor of the
70th Anniversary of the WFTU.

 The winning posters were selected though voting process during the Presidential Council
Session in Geneva, Switzerland on 6-7 June 2015.

 This competition is especially important because it honors the 70 years of militant and
internationalist struggle of the World Federation of Trade Unions, a struggle against
colonialism, apartheid, imperialism for trade union rights, labour rights, democratic and social
rights.

 Your poster will be circulated around the world in all WFTU affiliates and friends, will be
included in the exhibitions on the sidelines of the activities in honour of the 70th Anniversary
and will be included in a Special Publication with all other participating posters.

 Fraternal greetings,



 George Mavrikos,

 General Secretary
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